
From: Joe Winters
To: secretary@resources.ca.gov; Lisa.Mangat@parks.ca.gov; Mat.Fuzie@parks.ca.gov;

John.Ainsworth@coastal.ca.gov; info@slocleanair.org; jim@oceanodunes.org
Subject: Keep the dunes open
Date: Tuesday, March 20, 2018 6:58:21 PM

To whom it may concern,

At this time we are asking you to take into consideration keeping the dunes open.  Being able to ride in the dunes is
not only a fun family activity but also and extreme high profit for our community.  We all know we will all be
affected by the closure of the dunes.  Please don’t let the history of this town be ruined by a bunch of bullies.

Thank you for your time.

Joe Winters
Pismo Beach, Ca
805-295-6945
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